
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     7th February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year we have an exciting trip for Year 3 at Creswell Crags. Creswell Crags is a spectacular magnesian 
limestone gorge with 9 impressive caves. It is located in north Derbyshire and Nottinghamshire countryside.  
 
At Creswell Crags children will be able to refer back to their previous knowledge of the Stone Age and Iron 
Age learnt in their History lessons. They will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of workshops as 
well as explore one of the caves.   

 
Cavell and Angelou classes will attend the trip to Creswell Crags on Wednesday 23rd April 2025.  
 
Rashford and Attenborough classes will attend the trip to Creswell Crags  on Thursday 24th April 2025. 
 
Children will travel via coach and will need to be at school by 8am and will enter school via the main 
playground. Children are expected to return back to school by 4pm.  
 
All children will be required to wear school uniform. You will be able to purchase a  school  packed lunch for 
your child to take with them. The teacher  will ask the children closer to the time what they would like to have 
in their sandwich (cheese, egg & tuna). Those in receipt of Free School Meals will be provided with a school 
lunch. If  you would prefer to bring a packed lunch from home this is fine.  
 
The cost for this trip will be £26.00 and will include the coach journey, the entrance ticket for Creswell Crags 
and all activities whilst there. This can be paid in 1  payment of £26.00 or 1 deposit of £17 and 1 instalment of 
£9.  
 
To give permission for your child to attend, please follow the instructions below: 

 
●​ Log in to your MCAS app. 
●​ Click on the Trips tab. 
●​ Go to Available Trips. 

 
Select the trip Creswell Crags and the payment method you would prefer.  

-​ Option 1 - Add £17.00 deposit and then 1 further instalment of £9.00  
-​ Option 2 - Pay the £26.00 in full. The full balance must be paid by Friday 28th March 

2025. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



You will be asked to give consent for your child to go on the trip and make the payment you have chosen. This 
will confirm your child’s place on the trip and you will then see this trip under the Enrolled Trips section. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Angier and Miss Barnes 
Vice Principals 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


